Hernandez, Amanda

From: Michael A. Schroeder <mike@schroedercompany.net>

Sent: Monday, August 6, 2018 2:25 PM

To: Hernandez, Amanda

Cc: Timothy Timmerman; Andy Barrett; Blake Reed

Subject: [EXTERNAL] request to amend Development Agreement

Attachments: COSMTCEQ.pdf; 2018.07.26 Wash Plant Photo and TCEQ Documents.pdf
Amanda,

Please accept this email as notice of our intent to amend our development agreement for Waterstone. I have
attached a recent letter to Mr. Burt Lumbreras outlining the status of our predevelopment activity and
associated permits from the TCEQ. As part of our mining effort, we will need to be able to wash, screen, mix
and stockpile materials to be successful and will request approval for that activity on a transitional basis to
support our overall plan.

Thank you,

Mike

CAUTION: This is an email from an EXTERNAL source. DO NOT click links or open attachments
without positive sender verification of purpose. Never enter USERNAME, PASSWORD or
sensitive information on linked pages from this email .
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